Headteacher: Mrs J Cook

Burton Joyce Primary School Padleys Lane Burton Joyce Nottingham NG14 5EB

Tel: 0115 9312373 head@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk office@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk www.burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk





10th May 2018

Year 3 Church Visit on Friday 18th May

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 3 will be visiting Burton Joyce Community Church on Friday 18th May. The visit forms part of our RE topic - Worship and Sacred places – and will enable the children to investigate a local place of worship themselves to learn more about where, how and why people worship. They will learn more about the features of a Church and how they are used, as well as gaining a greater understanding of what happens in a wedding ceremony (in light of the Royal Wedding!)

Both Year 3 classes will visit the Church in the morning of Friday 18th May. They will walk down to Church to take part in learning activities (they will also be given a drink and snack) and will return to school in time for lunch and the Royal Wedding celebration.

Children have also been invited to come in wedding attire for a whole-school Royal Wedding celebration in aid of Help for Heroes on the same day. However, we request that they have practical shoes to wear to walk to the church. They will also need a waterproof coat in case of rain, and any required medication in school as usual, such as any prescribed inhalers.

As this is a local, educational visit, we do not need extra permission in writing, but please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.

Kind regards

Miss Reeves, Mrs Moore and Mrs Lee Year 3 Teachers









